
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Welcome Back: 
 
It official, time to start thinking of the upcoming school year with this letter gearing up for 
another great school year.  We have had a very stable staff which is great, but we will be 
welcoming two new staff members; one is Marcy Korynta who will be the new ALC 
Psychologist.  The other staff member will be Martha Lundin who is our new Promise 
Fellow. 
 
The link for the schedule for August/September workshops is 
https://northfieldschools.org/staff/staff-developmentplc/   
 
Here is the general schedule.  
 
Wednesday August 16, 2017:  
ALC Registration Open House 12:00-6:00 pm (this is optional) 
Please let me know if anyone wants to volunteer their services for a little while. 
 
August 28-31: 
Workshops (see website for schedule) 
 
 
September 5, 2017: 
First Day of School 
 
I hope your summer was relaxing and you all feel recharged and ready to fly through another 
school year.  See you soon. 
 
Enjoy the rest of your summer. 
Daryl Kehler 

https://northfieldschools.org/staff/staff-developmentplc/

